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Year 3, Y4, & Y5 Drumming Workshop
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
On the morning of Tuesday 7th November, Year 3, Year 4 & Year 5 will be taking part in a Drumming Workshop at school. This will re-enforce the ‘Rainforest’ topic we are working on this half term.
 
This is a fun filled morning that I’m sure the children will enjoy. The children will take part in learning some of the rhythms and music of the African, Brazilian and Caribbean culture.   
 
We are asking parents to make a contribution towards the cost of the workshop of £3.00 per child. This is to be paid via our school MCAS app.  
 
If you are having trouble logging in to the app, please speak to a member of the office staff 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr P Greaves 
Principal. 
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